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To: Principals of Secondary and Primary Schools and Kindergartens

Dear Principals,
Parent Education Website “Smart Parent Net”

The Government all along attaches great importance to parent education.
To further enhance the support on parent education, the Education Bureau today
(February 27) launches a one-stop website called “Smart Parent Net” for parents
with children from kindergarten to primary and secondary school levels to
access easily useful information on supporting the physical and mental
development of students, which includes parent-child relationship, character
development, parenting skills and emotional management of parents. “Smart
Parent Net” provides video clips and articles on parent education. Parents can
also refer to important issues of their concern through the calendar on the
webpage, for instance, parent education activities, dates of making choices of
schools for admission to Primary One or Secondary One and the release of
central allocation results.

We thank schools for supporting parent education and look forward to
your continual assistance in promoting and introducing “Smart Parent Net”
in your school’s website and parent activities to assist parents to master the
knowledge and skills of nurturing their children, encouraging them to adopt
positive education approaches and establishing a good parent-child relationship,
so that children grow up healthily and happily.

For enquiries, please contact Ms Nigal LAI, our Project Officer
(Home-school Cooperation), at 3698 3523.

Yours sincerely,
(MsYY So)
for Secretary for Education
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